
 
 
Village of Clarksville 

   Planning Commission Minutes 
                     June 15th, 2017 
 
Upon rollcall taken before meeting, by Secretary Jami Manszewski, it was found that the Clarksville 
Planning Commission was not able meet the needed quorum of members to conduct a monthly 
meeting. Chairperson, Bob Blocher, called the meeting cancelled. Jami notified all commissioners and 
posted a sign at the Village Hall.  
 
According to the by-laws (Bylaws 3.4) set for the Clarksville Planning Commission, a majority (4 of 7) 
members shall be present to conduct business or to take any official action. A closing of a meeting may 
take place. No special meeting is required. The Planning Commission will resume at the next monthly 
meeting on July 20th, 2017. 
 
The next Planning Commission meeting will be July 20th, 2017. 

Submitted by Jami Manszewski, Secretary 
 
 


